
 
 
 

 

               GREENE COUNTY COMMISSION 

                                           HAROLD BENGSCH                         BOB CIRTIN                               LINCOLN P.  HOUGH 

                                                             COMMISSIONER 1ST DISTRICT      PRESIDING COMMISSIONER       COMMISSIONER 2ND DISTRICT 

 

MINUTES 

Daily Briefing May 02, 2017 

Greene County Commission Office 

9:00 a.m. 

 

Present: Lincoln Hough, Jeff Scott, Tina Phillips, Trysta Herzog, Harold Bengsch, Bob Cirtin, 

Teresa McCroskey, and Kate Morris.  

Presiding Commissioner Bob Cirtin called the meeting to order. 

 

Surplus Property Sale 

Three documents were presented to the Commission by Kate Morris on behalf of the Highway 

Department. Each document pertained to the sale of a surplus vehicle. Commissioners signed 

each document. (See Exhibit A) 

 

Budget Office Update 

Jeff Scott said he had nothing to present this day. He said the Budget Office is currently working 

on sales tax projections.  

 

Sales Tax Discussion  

A discussion about the possible half cent sales tax took place. Chris Coulter shared maps of votes 

from previous tax related votes. Lincoln Hough stated he didn’t think the tax should go on the 

ballot in August. Harold Bengsch asked that the commission hold meetings with a group of 

community leaders to discuss the tax and timing of it on the ballot. A meeting will be scheduled 

this group as well as with Office Holders.   

 

County Administrator Update 

Chris Coulter informed the commission that the jail consultant should have information ready by 

the end of next week.  

 

 

  

  

 


